WFWP Las Vegas Announcements and February Newsletter

Ken Doo
March 8, 2019

Dear LVFC Community,

WFWP-LV will hold a chapter members meeting on Sunday after LVFC Service. The exact time and
room will be announced at the Service. We will announce 2019 changes in Leadership and plans for our
providential community supportive programs and events for this wonderful and exciting year. Please
enjoy the attached February Newsletter.














